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STATEMENT 

GRAND CHIEF GLADYS NORWEGIAN 
 

 
Hello, 
 
 
I would like to thank you all for allowing me to serve you this past 
term; it has been an amazing experience for me to lead the Dehcho 
First Nations. 
 
I have accomplished many things in the last 3 years and I am grateful 
for the opportunity to work with the leadership and members of the 
Dehcho. I will always cherish the experience I have had with you and 
the knowledge I have gained.  
 
I have come to learn that there are many complex changes facing the 
Dehcho. There is a real need for unity going forward; unity not in 
words, but in actions. We must come together honestly, and for the 
right reasons; we must all remind each other that our ultimate goal is 
setting the trails for our future generation, and for those that are to 
come. 
 
I will not be running for Grand Chief again this year. It is crucial that 
we welcome this new Grand Chief, and move together with unity. My 
words to the upcoming Grand Chief are: “I wish you every success in 
moving forward. You have a great team behind you, and experienced 
Dehcho membership at your side.” 
 
 
Mahsi cho, 
 
Gladys Norwegian 
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